
 
 

June 22, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

RE:  Inventory of Diversions in Water District 29-D  

 

Dear Water User, 

 

The elected Watermaster of Water District 29-D (WD29D), Hal Armstrong, will be 

conducting an inventory of surface water diversions throughout the summer of 2018. 

The purpose of the inventory is to locate and document all points of diversion that are 

subject to regulation by the Watermaster. The information collected will be used by 

WD29D for recording and reporting water use of surface water diversions.     

 

If you would like to be present when the Watermaster is visiting your diversion(s), 

please contact Watermaster Hal Armstrong at (208) 233-4346 (phone) or (801) 580-

3071 (text). If you have questions concerning this inventory, please contact me at 

(208) 287-4933. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Steve Visosky 

Water Resource Agent, Sr. 

 

cc:  IDWR Eastern Region Office 


